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CFDMC EMResource Steering Committee Meeting 
12/12/24

 Those in attendance: Matt Meyers, Beverly Cook, John Mulhall, Andrew Johnson, Amanda Freeman, Ricardo Gonzalez, Lawrence Marshall, Michelle Rud and Ed Hall

1. Welcome, Introductions & Updates	- Matt thanked all those on the Template Review Committee. He noted that we need to get final approval from this group to make all the adjustments.	

2. Template Review Recommendations:

MCI – Triage Capacity - Add Trauma Alerts to MCI – edited and kept only for trauma centers and if not a trauma center, will be grayed out
	Haz-Mat Alert – edited and kept - editing was verbiage
	A-Cap Request (Ambulance/Helicopter Availability – edited and kept 
	Ad Hoc Event – Eliminate – redundant - recommended to be eliminated
	Amber/Silver Alert – Eliminate – redundant - recommended to be eliminated
	Bed Availability - no change
	BOLO - no change
	CFDMC Information - no change
	CFIX Alert – Eliminate – redundant
	Damage Assessment –eliminate – redundant
	Damage Report – eliminate - redundant
ED Status update overdue – eliminate - redundant
	Emergency Room Status Update – edited and kept
EMS Information - edited and kept
Exercise, Exercise, Exercise, Drill, Drill, Drill - edited and kept
General Announcement – eliminate - redundant
General Missing Person – kept
Hospital Information – edited and kept
Law Enforcement Alert – eliminate - redundant
Law Enforcement Blue Alert – eliminate – redundant
MCI test – eliminate - redundant
Pediatric Specific Event – saved and edited bed types
	Test – eliminate - redundant
Trauma Alert Capacity – eliminate – redundant with MCI
Utility and Building System Status – eliminate – not used

Matt shared that these changes would streamline the system for dispatch centers. There were no questions from the group regarding the proposed changes. He noted that the list of changes is available on the calendar invite. Amanda said the Template Review Committee looked at historically what was used and how it was used on the hospital and dispatch center side and tried to streamline for senders, and it is a much more user-friendly template. The goal was for them to be able to look at it quickly and feel that this will be a lot better. Amanda made a motion to approve the proposed changes/deletions. There were no objections. AJ seconded the motion so changes are approved, and Matt said it will take a couple weeks to make the changes.

3. Automatic Uploads - have this ability and reach out to him if interest from hospitals.

4. eICS - the pricing per facility to continue usage of eICS after April 30, 2025, is $3,000.00 annual subscription and a one-time implementation cost of $540.00.  The total Year1 per facility is $3,540.00. Year2 would be the eICS subscription plus a 3% annual uplift - $3,090.00. Matt thinks this is a great product and if need more information, reach out to him. The coalition cannot fund but cost is reasonable.

5. Juvare Users Conference January 2025 – it will be held January 14-17,2025 at the Hilton Orlando Lake Buena Vista at Walt Disney World Resort. There is a cost and if interested, click on agenda link for registration. He will attend and bring back the information. AJ asked for the link to the conference and Matt will send out as email to the group.
		 
6. Next Meeting:  Friday, February 7, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. Matt will send a calendar invitation

7. Adjourn – The meeting adjourned at 10:15 a.m.
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